
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Friday, December 26, 2008 12:55 PM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: Boxing Day

12/29/2008

  

Hi All,  

I hope you had a good Christmas.  

A brief note to remind you Auction 284 will close at 23:00Hrs Server Time this evening.  

Many thanks, 

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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